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 J E Stewart COMNOT2015/4385/P 29/10/2015  16:32:58 As resident owner of the top flat in no. 23 Lancaster Grove, which overlooks the garden of No. 17 

Belsize Square, I wish to point out that I cannot comment in full, as the "Design & Access Statement" 

for this Planning Application is not available to view online.  However, I am concerned that there is no 

mention of the mature & lovely horse chestnut tree in the garden of 23 Lancaster Grove, which is close 

to the wall between no. 23 Lancaster Grove & no. 17 Belsize Square, & which, I fear, would be likely 

to be damaged by the erection of the proposed building in the garden of no. 17 Belsize Square.  I am 

also concerned about the erection of these large buildings in back gardens in the area in general.  It 

would certainly have a negative impact on the view from the back windows of our property..
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